
May 20, 2023 
 
Ms. Cindy Davis, ICC Past President 
ICC NominaƟng CommiƩee Chair 
c/o Will Coffman 
900 Montclair Road 
Birmingham, AL  35213 
 
Subject: NoƟce of intent to run for ICC President for the 2023-2024 term 
 
 
Dear Ms. Davis, 
 
In accordance with Council Policy 20, I hereby declare my intent to run for the ICC President seat of the 
Board of Directors of the InternaƟonal Code Council.  Since elecƟon to the Board in 2015, I have enjoyed 
the privilege of serving the organizaƟon as a director.  My ability to assist the Board in guiding and 
framing our organizaƟon’s future has been shaped by my opportuniƟes to work with our fellow directors 
and Senior ICC staff.  
 
I look forward to the opportunity to conƟnue my service with the ICC Board of Directors, and I equally 
look forward to facing the challenges ahead for our organizaƟon. 
 
Respecƞully, 
 
 
 
 
 
Stuart Tom, P.E., CBO, FIAE 
 
 
 
 


